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HealthReach welcomes Licensed Clinical Social Worker, Cinder Savage

STRONG - This March, staff at Strong Area Health Center are happy to welcome
Cinder Savage, Licensed Clinical Social Worker, to the team.

Cinder earned her Master’s degree in Social Work from the University of New England.
Previously, she earned her Bachelor’'s degree in Rehabilitation from the University of
Maine at Farmington. Cinder brings a wealth of experience in caring for patients of all

ages. She returns to HealthReach after having worked at our Madison health center.

Cinder shares, "I deeply believe in the dignity and worth of every human being. People \
want to feel well and to be happy — more and more, we are realizing these both take Cinder Savaget LSW
action and commitment to attain. | believe people have their own answers, but it is

incredibly hard to think, learn, manage, or resolve the problems when living inside the issues in this busy world.
Therapy can provide an objective view that helps to clarify, organize, and create goals to get you where you

want to be.”

Cinder joins physician Ann Schwink; physician assistant Madelyn Besse; and nurse practitioners Jason
Caudell and Nichole Yeaton. Our clinicians offer medical and behavioral health services for patients of all
ages and from all walks of life.

Residents of Strong, Phillips, and nearby towns have enjoyed quality care at our Strong Area Health Center

since its establishment in 1986.

Strong Area Health Center is a part of HealthReach Community Health Centers, a Federally Qualified Health Center consisting of twelve
community health centers located across Central and Western Maine. Dedicated clinicians deliver high-quality healthcare - inclusive of
behavioral health and dental services - to citizens from 9 of Maine’s 16 counties. To ensure access for everyone, HealthReach accepts Medicare,
MaineCare, and major insurance providers. In addition, an Affordable Care Program is available to both uninsured and underinsured residents.
Assistance is available for applications to programs that help with the cost of your healthcare and medications, including Maine’s Health
Insurance Marketplace.

A private non-profit with a 48-year history, HealthReach is funded by patient fees, grants, and by the Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) of

the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) as part of an award totaling $4,815,606 with 82.2% financed by non-governmental sources. The

contents above are those of the author, and do not necessarily represent the official views of or an endorsement by, HRSA, HHS, or the U.S. Government.
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